
  July 5, 2024 
 

Contact For more information about the Surrey Langley SkyTrain Project, visit 
gov.bc.ca/surreylangleyskytrain or email surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca. 

 

 

Notice of Evening Work Near 203 Street and Acacia Crescent 

To prepare for construction of the Surrey Langley SkyTrain, crews are starting early works on the 

property where the future Langley City Centre Station will be located. Materials for gravel surface 

treatment work will be delivered and placed throughout the construction area outside typical 

working hours.  
 

What to expect 

 

Dates  

• July 8 to July 19, 2024 

 

Hours of work 

• Monday to Friday – 3 p.m. to 11 p.m. 

 
 

Location

• 203 Street and Acacia Crescent  

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic  

• No disruption to traffic is anticipated 

Impacts 

• There will be a crew of workers including equipment (example: large trucks) entering and 

exiting the site to complete the work.  

• There may be a temporary increase of vehicle noise while this work is taking place.  

 

*The work plan and schedule is subject to change. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

mailto:surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca

